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February 18, 1999
Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
T90192- T8
Re: Request for change of name
STS Certificate No. 4086
Dear Director:

Please accept this letter as a formal request to have our STS Cenrtificate No. 4086 reflect
our company's name change from Data & Electronic Services, Inc. to UniversalCom, Inc.

If you should have any questions or problems regarding this request, please feel free to
contact me at (850) 337-0115.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Christopier R. Connolly

Network Specialist

Enclosure

Cec Tommy R. Williams / VP-Network Services (UniversalCom, Inc.)

DRTING

DOCUMENT NUMEER-DATE
02272 FEB 23

P.O.Box 1585 * Destin, Florida 32540-1585 + Office: 185 Stahlman Ave, * Destin, Florida
Telephone: (850) 837-0077 « (800) 279-0077 * Facsimile: (850) 654-1794



Christopher R. Connolly

From: Tommy Williams [will iniversalcom.nel
Sent: TI'I.N':KW Fm:lty 18, 1989 9:43 AM :
To: cconnolly .net

Subject: FPSC te #4086

>Date: Thu, 18 Feb 1999 10:39:00 -0500

>From: Paula Isler <pisler@mail.psc.state.fl.us>

>Sender: Paula Isler <pisler@mail.psc.state.fl.us>

>Return-Receipt-To: <pisler@mail.psc.state.fl.us>

»X-Confirm-Reading-To: <pislerfmail.psc.state.fl.us>
>Disposition-Notification-To: <pisler@mail.psc.state.fl.us>

>Organization: FPSC

>To: williams@universalcom.net

>Subject: FPSC Certificate #4086

>Importance: normal

>Content-disposition: inline

>

>Dear Mr. Williams:

>

> The Florida Public Service Commission's Division of Records and Reporting
>advised me that you had marked through the name "Data and Electronic
>Services, Inc.™ on Shared Tenant Service Certificate No. 4086 and written in
*"UniversalCom, Inc."™ on its request for updated information.

> Accordino to our records, Order No. PSC-98-0324-FOF-TP was iscued in Docket
>No. 9B02Z1-TP on 2/24/98 and changed the name on IXC Certificate No. 3174
>and ALEC Certificate No. 4096 from Data and Electronic Services, Inc. d/b/a
>DES Long Distance to UniversalCom, Inc. In the company's request for a name
>change, the STS certificate was not mentioned, therefore it remains in the
>Data name.

>

> If you want the name changed to UniversalCom, Inc. on STS Certificate No,
>4086, please write the Commission a letter to formally request it, Address
>your letter to: Director, Division of Records and Reporting, Florida Public
>Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850.

>

> If you have any questions or wish to discuss this, I can be reached at
~(850) 413-6502.

-

>Sincerely,

>

>Paula Isler

>
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